
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 

MEETING DATE: January 16, 2024 
 
FROM:  Madeline Dessert, General Manager 
    
SUBJECT:  General Managers Report  

 

HPUD Board Information: 

HPUD would like to congratulate Director Helen Diaz Molina for her appointment as Heber 
Public Utility District Board President and Director Pompeyo Tabarez for his appointment as 
Heber Public Utility District Board Vice President.  

Office: 

HPUD Offices will be closed January 20th in honor of Martin Luther King Jr.  

Meetings/Events: 

12/27: Staff mand Board President attended the Imperial County Board of Supervisors swearing 
in for the new supervisor of District 2, Supervisor Martha Cardenas Singh. 

FEMA: 

All documentation for reimbursement of damages cause by Hurricane Hillary has been submitted 
to FEMA. We are now on Phase 5 of 5 in the reimbursement process for both claims. Both 
projects have been obligated as has the Category Z, management Cost reimbursement.  

HPUD Operations: 

Staff has been working on several water breaks/leaks on 11th between Heber and Heffernan. Staff 
met with meter company to discuss the specifics of new meter system Wednesday, January 15th.  
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